
 

 
BUSINESS OF THE MONTH 

THIS CERTIFICATE IS PROUDLY PRESENTED TO 
 

    Unity of Eatonville Federal Credit Union  
                      

                        As a Thank You For Your Business Presence in the 
              Town of Eatonville Community Redevelopment Agency 

 

                                 April 18th, 2024 
 

                 _________________________                            ________________________________ 
                    Angie Gardner, Mayor                                           Shaniqua Rose, CRA Executive Director 

       
 


